
I-295 at US-17 
Public Information Meeting 
From Collins Road to South of  
Wells Road Intersection 
Clay / Duval Counties, Florida 

Contact: 
Eric Shimer, P.E., Project Manager 

Florida Dept. of Transportation 
Mail Station 2804 
2198 Edison Ave 

Jacksonville, FL  32204 
(904) 360-5661 or (800) 207-8236 

Eric.shimer@dot.state.fl.us 

Financial Project ID:  435575-1 

Thursday,  February 23, 2017 
 

Open House:  4:30-6:30 PM 
Public Comment Period:  6:30 PM 

No Presentation 
 

Location: 
 

Orange Park Town Hall 
2041 Park Avenue 
Orange Park, FL  32073 

Welcome to the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) public meeting.  
The Department is conducting a Project Development & Environment (PD&E) 
Study for proposed widening and reconstruction of US 17 from Collins Road in   
Duval County to south of Wells Road in Clay County. 
 
Traffic operations within the project study area show excessive delay and heavy 
queuing at the intersections along US 17 during peak hours as well as at the on 
and off-ramps to I-295.  With expectations of continued traffic operations issues, 
this PD&E study is investigating alternatives to meet capacity needs, intersection      
operations and safety within the study area. 

To View Tonight’s Materials Online, visit our website at: 
www.nflroads.com/295@17 
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Follow Us On 

GET INVOLVED 

Complete a comment form and 
drop it in the comment box       
provided at tonight’s meeting. 
 
Mail or email your comments to 
the Project Manager at the         
address provided below. 

Public participation is 
sought without regard to 
race, color, religion, sex, 
age, national origin,     
disability or family status. 

THANK YOU 

Estimated         
Project Cost 

 
$17.3 Million 

Project Schedule 

Unfunded in the  

5 Year Work Program 



The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this 

project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 

§327  and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway              

Administration and FDOT. 

PURPOSE & NEED 

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS 


